Tom Aspel Concord City Hall 41 Green Street Concord, NH 03301

Re: Concord Public Library Foundation Request to Renovate/Expand Concord City Library

Dear Tom,

I am writing to you regarding the \$12,500 capital budget line item regarding the future renovation/expansion of the Concord Public Library. Please accept this letter as commitment from the Concord Public Library Foundation to move forward with developing a conceptual plan and as such we will match the city's \$12,500.

As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

Karen G. Joval

Concord Public Library Foundation

Treasurer